
CHARLES D. BAKER 
Governor 

KARYN E. POLITO 
Lieutenant Governor 

November 26, 2018 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 

Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street, Boston, MA 02108 

Via E-mail and first class mail 

Andrew Levine, Esq. 
Barrett & Singal 
One Beacon Street, Suite 1320 
Boston, MA 02108-3106 
alevine@barrettsingal.com 

RE: Notice of Final Action - Boston Medical Center 
#4-3C32.5 (Minor Change) 
BMC-18091312-AM 

Dear Mr. Levine: 

MARYLOU SUDDERS 
Secretary 

MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH 
Commissioner 

This shall serve as notification that, based on the information provided by the Applicant and the staff 
analysis of that information, and pursuant to M.G.L. c. 111, § 25C and the regulation adopted thereunder, 
I hereby approve the Request for Minor Change filed by Boston Medical Center {BMC or Holder) in 
Boston MA. This request for a Minor Change to its previously approved DoN falls within the previously 
approved Notice of DoN and is reasonable. As proposed, BMC seeks approval for certain renovations 
which will support the approved closing of the BMC East Newton Campus. 

The requested project is approved with an increase in the maximum capital expenditure {MCE) of 
$5,799,829, for a total to-date of $275,495,385 (September 2018 dollars). The proposed change will 
result in additional community health initiative {CHI) contribution of $289,991. 

This Notice of Final Action incorporates by reference the Staff Report concerning this Application and is 
subject to the conditions set forth therein and to all prior conditions imposed in previous Notices of DoN 
related to this project. 

Sincerely, 

rYYL13~ 
Monica Bharel, MD, MPH 
Commissioner 

cc: Sherman Lohnes, Director, Division of Health Care Facility Licensure and Certification 
Rebecca Rodman, Deputy General Counsel 
Daniel Gent, Health Care Facility Licensure and Certification 
Mary Byrnes, Center for Health Information and Analysis 
Stephen Sauter, MassHealth 
Katherine Mills, Health Policy Commission 
Eric Gold, Office of the Attorney General 


